Information about the Student ID Card



To students who hold a student ID card valid until March 2024



① For students who are expected to graduate from the University, go on to pursue a postgraduate degree or complete their postgraduate degree

Please check the notice "卒業・修了される学生のみなさんへ「学生証のお知らせ」(To students who will graduate, or complete faculty studies or graduate school: Information about Notice: Student ID Cards)" on the bulletin board.

② For students who will remain in the same faculty/school, graduate school, or academic entity in and after April 2024

You do not need to submit an application for a new student ID card. As soon as your new card is available, you will receive it in exchange for your existing card.

If you are a Co-op member, you will be able to use your existing card at Co-op shops until you exchange it for a new one.

- Start of exchange: Tuesday, April 9th, 2024
- What to bring: Student ID card, temporary student ID card (for student who have it only) you have.
- Location: Peach Union 1F Travel Service Center

Check business hours



Weekdays only. (Closed on Saturdays, Sundays and public holidays) Please check the Co-op HP (https://www.okadai.coop/) for business hours.

Issuance of a temporary student ID card (for applicants only)

<u>If you apply,</u> you will be issued a temporary student ID card that you can use until you receive a new student ID card. You can use this temporary card as proof of your identification during April 2024.

Issued by: Academic Support Group (Kyoiku Shien Group), Academic Planning Division, Academic Affairs Department (2F, Building for General Education A) Counter (1)

What to bring: Photo for your temporary student ID card (3.0 cm long x 2.4 cm wide, in full color or black and white)

* It takes about 10 minutes to issue a temporary student ID card.



^{*}If you have a student ID card that has expired before March 2024 and have not received a new one yet, please receive a new one at the same counter above ②.